
 Boil Water Rescind Notice 
For: PLANT C PRESSURE PLANE 

 
 

 VZCR 2112, 2124, 2126, 2128, 2129, 2138, 2139, 2140, 2144, 2146, 
2147, 2148, 2149, 2504, 2512, 2513, 2602, 2621, 2605, 

2621,2622,2623,2624,2625,2627,2628, 2631  

VZCR 3403, 3404, 3406, 3407, 3412, 3414, 3416, 3418, 3419, 3429, 
3430, 3437, 3443, 3444, 3805, 3818, 3908, 3910, 3918 

PRIVATE ROADS 6020, 6047, 6140, 6150, 7407, 7413, 7416, 7365 

 FM 47 SOUTH, PARTS OF INTERSTATE 20, HWY 64   

 
 
 
On July 14, 2025,  the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) required our public water system MacBee Special Utility District, 
PWS ID #23400012, to issue a Boil Water Notice (BWN) for the above area 
in the Plant C Pressure Plane and to inform our customers that due to the 
distribution pressure dropping below 20 PSI, or an interruption in service, 
water from our system must be boiled before consumption. 
 
Our system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore adequate 
pressure, disinfectant levels, and/or bacteriological quality and has 
provided TCEQ with testing results that indicate that the water no longer 
requires boiling as of July 15, 2025. 
 
If you have questions, contact the Office at 903-873-2109 or 430-307-5544. 
If a customer wishes to reach TCEQ, they may call 512-239-4691. 
 


